The Public Hearing regarding the 2021-2022 Budget is available via Zoom.

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87636883263?pwd=QkFTZ2IrMVZCNVFTVmtWcVRnWHZWdz09

OR

Dial in:

(929) 205-6099

Meeting ID: 876 3688 3263

Passcode: 999999

TOWN OF GRANBY

LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING 2021-2022 BUDGET

In accordance with Section 10-5(b) of the Granby Town Charter, the Board of Finance will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2021-2022 Annual Budget of the Town on Monday, April 12, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the High School Auditorium, 315 Salmon Brook Street, Granby, Connecticut.

Public comments on the proposed budget can be submitted via e-mail to: <u>budget21-22@granby-ct.gov</u>. Public comments will be addressed at the Public Hearing.

This public hearing will also address the proposed uses of Federal, State, and Local Revenues and certain town-controlled funds included in the Budget for the Town Fiscal Year 2021-22.

Instructions for remote participation and the meeting agenda will be posted on the Town of Granby website.

Copies of the proposed budget are available at the Town Manager's office, Granby Public Library, Granby Police Department and on the Town website.

Dated at Granby, Connecticut this the 2nd day of April 2021.

B. Scott Kuhnly First Selectman